



Jan 18, 2024

Al Ain University meets the new students for the academic year 2023-2024

Al Ain University (Al Ain & Abu Dhabi Campuses) welcomed its new students for the academic year 2023-2024 by organizing an introductory meeting between them and the AAU President, the Vice President, and the faculty members, under the supervision of the Student Affairs Deanship. The purpose was to acquaint the students with the faculty and discuss topics relevant to their academic journey.

Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU President, expressed his delight in welcoming a new group of students to Al Ain University, and he assured them that they would receive attention and support from the university's management, faculty, and staff.

While, Prof. Amer Qasem, AAU Vice President, emphasized that Al Ain University embraces all students with their creativity, energy, and talents, appreciating their choice to continue their academic journey at Al Ain University and contribute to its future.

Press Release Link